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Tool Theft Reported In Buchanan Co
 (KAIR)--The Buchanan County Sheriff's Department is investigating a burglary at an auto repair
shop that resulted in the loss of thousands of dollars worth of tools.

KQ2-TV reports it happened sometime between Sunday night and early Monday morning at Griffins
Car repair on Highway 59.  It is believed that an unknown suspect made entry into the shop and
removed tools and other equipment from the building. A truck parked in front of the shop also had a
window broken.

The shop's owner estimates the loss at approximately $6,000.
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